MINUTES AND PROCEEDINGS OF A REGULAR MEETING OF THE BUTLER COUNTY BOARD
OF SUPERVISORS HELD ON MARCH 27, 2018.

Meeting called to order at 10:15 a.m. by Chairman Greg Barnett with members Rusty Eddy and Tom
Heidenwirth present. Also present were Engineer John Riherd, Assessor Michele Shultz, Maggie Burger, Speer
Financial, Inc., Katie LaBree, Aplington, lowa, Virgil Goodrich, Parkersburg, lowa, Perry Bernard, Parkersburg,
lowa and Chris Luhring, Parkersburg, lowa.

Board discussed possible improvements to Orchid Lane in Parkersburg. Several scenarios were discussed.
Maggie Burger, Speer Financial, Inc. discussed funding possibilities for the City and the County and the
necessity for a 28E Agreement. Discussion will continue at a later date.

Moved by Barnett, second by Eddy to adjourn the meeting at 11:28 A.M. to Tuesday, April 3, 2018 at 9:00 A.M.
Motion carried.

The above and foregoing is a true and correct copy of the minutes and proceedings of a regular adjourned
meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Butler County, lowa on April 3, 2018.



